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Congratulations ERIC North!

Our Members have been awarded a total of
$1,369,061 in Safety Grants for 2019

NJSIG established the Safety Grant Program in 2009 as part of its mission to stabilize insurance cost through
identifying and controlling loss. The grant program promotes proactive risk management and provides
funding districts otherwise would not have to invest in safety-related projects and improvements. NjSIG
partners with many organizations that can help your district with their risk management programs and
ultimately help New Jersey public schools keep dollars in the classroom. These grant awards continue a
tradition of partnership between NJSIG and our member districts that can really contribute to the
development of a strong safety culture in our N.]. school district communities. ‘

NJSIG's Board of Trustees appfoved $4,500,000 in Safety Grants to be awarded to the members who renew
with NJSIG for the 2019/2020 school year.

Township of Union BOE
$32,797.76

The maximum Safety Grant your district is eligible for is shown above. Please familiarize yourself with the
Eligibility Criteria.

The NJSIG Safety Grant Portal opens on April 8, 2019 and closes on June 1, 2019.






